
A50 Road Closure at Uttoxeter  

Please be aware that the A50 will be completely closed in both 

directions, between the A521 roundabout at Blythe Bridge and the 

B5030 roundabout at Uttoxeter, from 8pm on Friday, 28 September 

until 5.30am on Monday, 1 October. 

This is for the construction of a new bridge. 

This will affect your journey to the venue if you are travelling this 

way and you should allow extra time. 

The diversion route will be the same for vehicles travelling in both directions. From the East, traffic will be 

diverted northwards from the A50 at Uttoxeter on to the B5030 for a few hundred yards to the roundabout 

with the A518. Traffic will turn right there, cross back over the A50 along The Dove Way and continue on the 

A518 clockwise around Uttoxeter and follow the road towards Stafford. Vehicles will then follow the A51 and 

A34 towards Stoke-on-Trent, before joining the A500 and then the A50 to Blythe Bridge. The route is reversed 

from the West 

More information is available here : 

https://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/transport/staffshighways/roadworks/schemeinfo/eaststaffs/A50-

Growth-Corridor/A50-Growth-Corridor.aspx 
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